
 

JOHN H. GOTHIA 
COUNTY JUDGE 

ORANGE COUNTY ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 
123 SOUTH 6TH STREET 
ORANGE, TEXAS 77630 

 
CHRISTINA PICKARD 
Administrative Assistant        PHONE:  (409) 882-7070 
cpickard@co.orange.tx.us                          FAX:  (409) 882-7079 
 
 
 
 
May 26, 2020 
 
Press Release 
 
REF: Orange County Transportation resume normal operations 
 
 
Orange County Transportation will resume Monday through Friday operations beginning June 1, 
2020. All passengers will be required to have their temperature checked, sanitize their hands and 
wear a mask prior to boarding and while on board.  
 
Citizens can begin scheduling rides at 9 am Tuesday, May 26th. Due to the risk of exposure 
while handling money, passengers will be asked to purchase tickets in advance for future rides. 
There are $10 books of $1 tickets or $20 books of $2 tickets. For more information, call the 
Orange County Transportation Office at 409-745-9511. 
 
 
 


